
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19  
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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff and visitors upon arrival and all 
Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before the COVID-19 pandemic 
started, the opportunity to engage our seniors has been a focus, especially for those 
who are short on family! Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
throughout COVID and remains here to help you share encouragement with residents 
and with our staff who continue to do a great job. Please email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 

 
Sharing God’s Love 

● Thank you, Terrace Resident Sharon Novak-Tym's great-niece, Kaitlyn 
Serketich and her boyfriend, Brandon Michaud, who put on a performance 
Sunday, June 6th, for the Independent Living residents near the Terrace pond.  
 

   



 

     
  

Campus Update 
● My update on Monday asking for your understanding and kindness when visiting 

Luther Manor created the most commentary since early in the year and we are 
very grateful for the support and help in creating the best and safest environment 
for everyone that touches Luther Manor! There were a couple of questions that 
are also great, plus a suggestion to reshare all the visit guidelines. With that said, 
please take a look at the attached visit guidelines for each area if you are new to 
Luther Manor or forgot since we last shared these. As always there will be copies 
of these guidelines at the respective program area entrance and screening 
stations. Thanks once again for being considerate to our staff when they are 
trying their best to consistently ask everyone to help us follow our regulations and 
keep us all safe! 

 

Campus Happenings 
● We are actively looking for a beautician to replace ours who left unexpectedly. 

We do have the Courtyards and Terrace services covered, but are working 
through temporary options for the Health Care Center and River Oaks while we 
are recruiting. Of course if anyone knows of a referral we will gladly take them. 
We apologize for this inconvenience for your loved ones! 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


